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Corlie Steyn

From: Peter Cloete <peter.denc87@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 7:49 AM
To: Corlie Steyn
Subject: Draft Basic Assessment Haramoep Solar CSP and PV developments
Attachments: Veld North & South PV Comments_ES for developer.pdf

Dear Corlie  
As promised please find attached the the comments:  Draft Basic Assessment Haramoep Solar CSP and PV 
developments. A letter to DEA was also send today.  
 
I hope you find this in order.  
 
Best regards  
Mr. Peter Cloete (Pr. Sci. Nat.)  
Production Scientist: Grade A: District Ecologist  
Northern Cape Department Environment and Nature Conservation  
C/O Voortrekker and Magasyn Street  
Springbok  
8240 
Tel: 027 718 8800 
 
 
 
 
  


